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Western Chan Fellowship CIO 

Policy on Photography before, during and 
after Retreats 

 

Photography is not permitted before, during or after retreats, neither in the retreat 
centre nor in the surrounding environment. The retreat process requires that such 
distractions are avoided. In addition, it is discourteous to others. 

At the end of the retreat there may be opportunity for a group photograph for those 
participants who agree to participate. There will also be opportunity for additional 
photography of the environment and of friends made during the retreat subject to the 
permission of those photographed. All photos taken before, during or after the retreat 
are subject to the privacy/confidentiality agreement of the retreat and should not be 
published on the web, social media or elsewhere without express permission of those 
appearing in the photographs. 

If a retreatant ignores this policy, the retreatant will be asked to destroy all photos 
taken. 
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